
St. John Neumann Parish is a 

gathered people, acting in word, 

sacrament, witness and service 

toward all,  with gratitude to God 

our Father, through Jesus Christ 

our Brother with the Holy Spirit 

 our Guide. 
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MASS INTENTIONS 
 

Saturday,  Dec. 31 
    9:00 AM           No Mass 

     5:30 PM           June & Harry Corbett  

    (John & Marianne Corbett) 

Sunday,  Jan. 1, Solemnity of Mary, The Holy 

    Mother of God 

   8:00 AM            For the People of SJN Parish 

   9:30 AM            Teresa Yezzi (Amoscato Family) 

 11:30 AM            Deceased members of the Anthony 

    Dentici Family 

Monday,  Jan. 2 

   9:00 AM            Thea Baier (George & Elis. Mandl) 

Tuesday,  Jan. 3 

    9:00 AM            Sam Polone Sr. (Full Family) 

Wednesday, Jan. 4, St. Elizabeth Ann Seton,  

     Religious 

    4:30 PM            Special Intention (Kelman Family) 

    7:00 PM            Ashok Family (Judy & George Siegel) 

Thursday,  Jan. 5, St. John Neumann, Bishop 

   9:00 AM            Mary C. Hornick (Lorene Westhead) 

Friday,  Jan. 6 

    9:00 AM        Dolores Penezic (Tom & Audrey Szmed) 

Saturday,  Jan. 7 
    9:00 AM           John Gill (Uncle Jim & Aunt Lorraine) 

     5:30 PM           Ted Kilyk (St. Alexis Over 50’s) 

Sunday,  Jan. 8, The Epiphany of the Lord 

   8:00 AM            For the People of SJN Parish 

   9:30 AM            Giovanna Damiani (Family) 

 11:30 AM            Ronald Jezerc (Weidinger Family) 

Sunday, Jan. 1        Light of Life Collection  
        

Monday, Jan. 2     
        

Tues.  Jan. 3  

           12:00 PM     Over 50’s Card Club 

             6:30 PM     Stephen’s Ministry 
     

Weds.  Jan. 4 
 

Thurs,  Jan. 5         

            9:45 AM         Scripture Study  

 

Friday, Jan. 6     
             6:00 PM         Friday Night Family Night 
 

Sat.  Jan. 7    

Due to the early New Yearôs bulletin deadline, the 

weekly contribution for this week-end will be pub-

lished next week. 

Reverend Albin C. McGinnis, Ext. 20 
Pastor & Trust Adm.   Pastor2@stjohnneumannpgh.org 
Richard Caruso,  Ext. 23, Permanent Deacon 

Parish Office 412-366-2020 
Joan Kiliany, Parish Secretary, Ext. 10 
Religious Education Office 412-366-5885 
Lisa Rind, Rel. Ed. Secretary, Ext. 12 

Barbara Stokes, Ext. 13 
Dir. for Rel. Ed., Family & Sac. Ministries 

Kelly Reed, Ext. 16  
Dir. for Rel. Ed., Catechesis of the Good Shepherd 

Julie Amatangelo, Ext. 15 Director of Youth Ministry 

Jessica Bucci, Ext. 10,  Director of Music Ministry 
Andrew James, Ext. 11, Facilities Manager 

Sr. Caritas Marshall, ext. 18, Elderly Outreach Min. 
Larry Badaczewski, Ext. 56, Pastoral Counselor 

Sue Bodziach, Ext. 14, Protecting Godôs Children 
Child Abuse Hot Line  1-800-932-0313 

READINGS FOR THE WEEK 
Monday: 1 Jn 2:22-28; Ps 98:1-4; Jn 1:19-28 

Tuesday: 1 Jn 2:29 -3:6; Ps 98:1, 3cd-6; Jn 1:29-34 

Wednesday: 1 Jn 3:7-10; Ps 98:1, 7-9; Jn 1:35-42 

Thursday: 1 Jn 3:11-21; Ps 100:1b-5; Lk 4:14-22a 

Friday:  1 Jn 5:5-13; Ps 147:12-15, 19-20;  

  Mk 1:7-11 or Lk 3:23-28 [23, 31-34, 36,38] 

Saturday: 1 Jn 5:14-21; Sal 149:1-6a, 9b; Jn 2:1-11 

Sunday:  Is 60:1-6; Ps 72:1-2, 7-8, 10-13;  

  Eph 3:2-3a, 5-6; Mt 2:1-12 

EUCHARISTIC MINISTERS 
Sat. Jan. 7 - 5:30 PM  L. Emark, D. Heusey, P. Mallampalli, 
C. & D. Hagen, P. Scheller, T. LaVoice 
Sun. Jan. 8 - 8 AM  N. Stephens, I. & J. McClenahan, J. & D. Anke, 
J. & I. Parks 
9:30 AMð M. Cieszynski, S. Schupansky, S. Foody, C. Vollmer, 
D. Schwartz, K. Magdic, H. Regal 
11:30 AM -  R. Full, J. Powers, E. Macken, P. & A. Skorupka, 
E. & D. Brett 
 

LECTORS 
Sat. Jan. 7, 5:30 PM  V. Furst, L. Young 
Sun Jan. 8,  8 AM  P. Quinn, P. Lang 
9:30 AM  S. Burkes, S. Duchi 
11:30 AM  J. Full, A. Shuckrow 
 

ALTAR SERVERS  
Sat. Jan. 7,  5:30 PM  Krieger Family 
Sun. Jan. 8, 8 AM     L. Evankovich, D. Folan, N. Bridges 
9:30 AM   G. & J. Fritsch, A. Bansemer 
11:30 AM  K. Snyder, S. Cottone, A. Siclari 

WELCOME 

Whether you come from near or far, we are 

honored that you have chosen to join us.  As 

your presence here is a blessing to us, may 

Godõs presence here be a blessing to you. 

THE WEEK AHEAD 

 



 NEW YEARôS DAY BLESSING 
Eternal Father, you have placed us in a world 
of space and time, and through the events of 
our lives you bless us with your love.  Grant 
that in this New Year we may know your pres-
ence, see your love at work and live in the light 
of the event which gives us joy forever - the 
coming of your son, Jesus Christ our Lord.  

FR. AL AND THE STAFF AT ST. 

JOHN NEUMANN WISH YOU & 

YOUR FAMILY PEACE, HEALTH & 

HAPPINESS IN THE NEW YEAR!  

FRIDAY NIGHTS ï FAMILY NIGHTS 
Mark your calendars for another Fri-

day Night Family Night (FN2)!  Bring 

the whole family and join us on Friday, 

January 6 for family, fellowship, food, 

and FUN! We will gather in Bovard Hall at 6:00.  

BABYSITTING is provided ï along with Pizza, 

Soft Drinks, Juice, and Wine! Bring an appetizer 

or dessert to share and your own beer selection, if 

desired. 

If you havenôt attended an FN2 event, please 

email the team at SJN_FN2@yahoo.com to RSVP 

or be added to the FN2 email list.  New friends are 

always welcome!  See you and your whole family 

on January 6th! 

DIVORCED & SEPARATED 
The Divorced and Separated support group jointly 

sponsored by Sts. John & Paul and St. John Neumann 

parishes will begin its next 13 week cycle of meet-

ings on Monday, January 9, 2017.  This group pro-

vides caring support to anyone who is experiencing 

the pain of separation or divorce.   

Meetings are on Monday evenings from 7:00-9:00 

PM and will be held at St. John Neumann  

Church in the Youth Room.   

Anyone who has questions or would like more infor-

mation should contact Ralph Joy (412-741-5456 or 

rjoy205@verizon.net) 
DivorceCare for Kids (DC4K) – Helping your Children 

Heal from the Hurt of Divorce-Meetings start on Janu-

ary 9.  DivorceCare for Kids is a special group to help 

children heal from the hurt caused by the separation or 

divorce of their parents.  At our weekly DC4K group, 

kids make friends with other kids who understand how 

they feel and the things they are going through.  This 

group will begin meeting Jan. 9.  

THANKS SO MUCH 
Our church reflected the Glory of the Lord this Christ-

mas because of you - your presence here and the work 

of many hands last week.  Many teens (from the En-

counter group) and adults decorated each area of the 

church building.  Gary & Stan, our maintenance staff, 

secured it all and many flower donations made it beau-

tiful!  Thanks to all who helped with this huge task.  

You are most appreciated and we are grateful! 

PLEASE WELCOME 
Next week-end, please welcome Rev. Richard 
Kunzman on behalf of Cross Catholic Outreach, 
which was founded to create a meaningful link be-
tween parishes in America and the priests and nuns 
working in the Church overseas in the Caribbean, 
Africa, Asia, Central & South America.    He will 
celebrate Mass and preach the homily at all the 
week-end Masses. 

FAMILY MASS 
As we take a break from our regular Good Shepherd 

sessions, everyone is invited to a special Good Shep-

herd Family Mass on Wednesday, January 4th as 

we anticipate the feast of St. John Neumann on Janu-

ary 5th.  Masses will be celebrated at 4:30pm and 

7:00pm.  All are welcome!  Bring your family and 

friends! 
 

Have you ever been to a Family Mass?  These Masses 

are scheduled during a break from our regular Good 

Shepherd sessions to help the children connect what 

they are learning in the atrium to what happens when 

we gather as a community for the Holy Mass.  Chil-

dren bring with them their knowledge of church sea-

sons and colors, prayer and gestures, parables and 

prophecy.  Parents model full participation in liturgy 

through active listening, spoken prayer and song. 
 

We even train children who are usually considered 

“too young” to be altar servers and lectors, while the 

youngest children help bring up the gifts.  All Chil-

dren - from preschool through 6th grade - are invited 

to sit at the foot of the altar for Fr. Al’s homily. 
 

We invite our Parish Family, to join our Good Shep-

herd Families at these special Masses.  Where else do 

you have the opportunity on a week night to join in 

worship with a church full of spirited adults and chil-

dren?  Let us come together in praise and thanksgiv-

ing for the great gift of “God-with-us” in Word and 

Eucharist. 

PARISH NEWS 

 

MASS CHANGE 

There will be no morning Mass on Wednes-

day, Jan. 4. Family Masses are scheduled 

at 4:30 & 7 pm that day.  



 

 

MARCH FOR LIFE BUS 
The parishôs Respect Life Ministry will again join 

Sts. John & Paul on the 44th annual March for Life 

Pilgrimage Bus on Friday, January 27th.  The cost 

for the Pilgrimage is $35.00 for adults and $15.00 for 

youth/teens and includes the bus ride, water, donuts, 

and a sandwich & drink for dinner.  Children of any 

age are welcome to attend if accompanied by a par-

ent.  High School students may attend without a parent 

(a signed permission slip and medical forms are re-

quired).  Financial aid is available.  The buses will 

depart on Friday, January 27th at 6:00am and will load 

in front of the Cardinal DiNardo Center.  Online Reg-

istration and Pilgrimage details can be found at 

www.stsjohnandpaul.org.  Just click on “March for 

Life 2017” in the lower-left corner of the page.  If you 

have any trip and logistics questions, please contact 

Donna Lopus at 412-389-6738.  Registration ques-

t i o n s ,  p l e a s e  c o n t a c t  K i r s t i n  a t 

kcenk@stsjohnandpaul.org or 724-935-2104, x289 

SAVE THE DATE 
The Respect Life Ministry will hold its 
annual Pancake Breakfast on Sunday, 
January 22nd after all Masses.   The 
free-will donations will support Gene-

sis House and the Womenôs Choice Network.  Do-
nations will support the needs of pregnant 
women at Genesis House and the ultrasounds per-
formed by Womenôs Choice Network.   Come cele-
brate Life with pancakes, sausage, and 
more!   Weôll also be collecting baby items (diapers, 
clothes, baby wipes, etc.) after all Masses that 
day.  The collected items will be donated to Catholic 
Charities.  Collection boxes will be available near 
the inner doorways to the church.  Thank you for 

your support. 

HOUSE BLESSINGS AVAILABLE 
If you would like to have your home 

blessed by Deacon Rick, please send an 

email to him at deaconricksjn@gmail.com. 

You can also give him a call at (412) 366-

2020 x23. He’ll work with you to schedule a time to 

come to your home to share scripture and prayers of 

blessings of Christmas. 

CHIMBOTE MISSION TRIP 
As we draw closer to our celebration of the birth of our 

Lord, may our hearts soar in appreciation of all He has 

done in our lives, including giving us the opportunity to 

serve Him in the poorest of the poor in Chimbote, Peru. 

There will be a meeting for anyone considering a mission 
trip to Chimbote this summer on Tuesday, January 10, 

2017 from 7:00PM ï 8:30PM at St. Paul Seminary in 

the Cardinals’ Great Hall. If you are interested, please 

plan to attend that meeting.  If you are interested and 

cannot attend that meeting, please let us know. 

THE HOLY STAR 
O Father, may that holy star  
Grow every year more bright  

And send its glorious beams afar  
To fill the world with light.  

ENCOUNTER: High School Youth Ministry 

Jan 8 Leadership Training 12:30-2:30pm All high 

school teens grades 9-12 welcome! 
 

Encounter Youth Group Dates 

Make it your News Year’s resolution do be part of 

something great! Dates: January 15 & 29, February 12 

& 26, March 12 & 26, March 17-19 Spring Retreat 

(tentative), April 9 & 23, May 7 & 21* Senior Recog-

nition 

Teen led bible study: Mondays 7pm 
 

Encounter Mission Trip: Queens, NY July 16-22, 

2017. Registration Meeting January 19 - 7pm 

MAGNIFICAT SUBSCRIPTIONS (2017-18) 
It's time to renew or start a subscription to the Magnificat 

prayer journal.  Every month plus Holy Week you can 

receive a convenient book of daily mass readings, morn-

ing and evening prayer, scripture reflections and rich 

information on history and art.  It's a great way to keep 

the Word of the Lord close at hand.  Also a great gift for 

anyone who can't make it to daily Mass.  Subscription is 

$25 per year if we place a bulk order and $44.95 if you 

order it individually. All orders are due by Feb. 1 and 

the subscription starts in April. Please make checks 

payable to Barb Stokes.  
 

MAGNIFIKID 
Consider this Christmas gift that lasts all year.  Every 

month children receive a packet of weekly full color 

booklets to help them follow the Sunday liturgy.  There 

is a section in each booklet on the Mass with a complete 

text of all the prayers and with a glossary of the hard 

words that appear in the readings.   And a spotlight fea-

ture that explains and highlights important elements of 

the Catholic faith with activities that review the theme of 

the week.  Each subscription costs $34.90 but we are 

able to get a bulk subscription rate of $20 if you are in-

terested.  Please call the Rel Ed office for more details or 

to see a copy of Magnifikid. Great gift for children pre-

paring for sacraments...and for grandkids, etc. 

YOUTH MINISTRY 

SPIRITUAL 

 

http://www.stsjohnandpaul.org
mailto:kcenk@stsjohnandpaul.org


 

THE BLESSING WE RECEIVE 
 The blessing we experience in Christ Jesus is 

proclaimed in Numbers as the special blessing for the 

people of Israel. They and we are to be blessed by the 

invocation of God’s loving kindness, the shining glory of 

God’s face turned toward us in love, not away from us in 

anger. We are blessed by God’s own peace!  

 Our wish and our hope are fulfilled in this bless-

ing, which is made visible in the coming of Jesus. In 

Jesus, the image of the invisible God, God’s face is 

shown to us and God’s presence is made known to us in 

faithful and loving kindness.           Copyright © J. S. Paluch 

COMING  - COMING SOON - SAT. JAN. !4 
Saturday, Jan. 14 is a day of retreat and renewal at 

SJN for all women.  Join us at 9 am Mass and then let 

the Lord lead us through the reflection on God’s Word & 

Wisdom with Jane Rahenkamp.  Jane has studied with 

noted author Paul D’Arcy and will share with us new 

insights and joys.  Call Barb Stokes to RSVP and invite a 

friend.  Let’s get strong in the Lord and in community 

this new year.  Day includes breakfast and lunch and 

ends at 3 pm. 

SJN STEPHEN MINISTRY 
Stephen Ministers are members of our parish who re-

ceive special training to provide one-to-one Catholic care 

to people in our parish who are experiencing grief, lone-

liness, divorce, hospitalization, disability, job loss & 

many other life difficulties.  A new training class will 

begin Jan. 10.  Contact Deacon Rick or Richard Cox at 

412-366-2020, ext. 23. 

SCRIPTURE STUDY 
Start the new year with the Word of the Lord.  

Every Thursday, a group of adults join in 

Conf. Room A to read and reflect on the com-

ing Sunday Scriptures.  No previous study is required.  

Bring an open heart - and perhaps a Bible and/or a 

friend.  The door is open and the coffee is hot.  All we 

need is you to help us see the wonder of the Lord in His 

Holy Word. 

  CLASS CANCELLATION 

We will follow the North Allegheny School District 

cancellation schedule. 

If NA schools are closed, there are NO GOOD SHEP-

HERD SESSIONS. 

If NA schools have a delay, there are NO A.M. 

GOOD SHEPHERD SESSIONS. 

If NA schools have an early dismissal, there are NO 

P.M. GOOD SHEPHERD SESSIONS. 

St. John Neumann will post session cancellations on 

Channel II, WPXI as well as on the St. John Neumann 

website. 

When in doubt, please err on the side of caution. 

BAPTISM PREP 
We are encouraged to prepare for every sacrament we 

receive.  Super important when we participate in Baptism 

- especially as we bring a child to baptism.  To help you 

at this special time, we offer our next Baptism Prep class 

for anyone anticipating the celebration of baptism in 

their family.  Our next class is January 15, 2017.    Call 

the Rel. Ed. office (ext. 12) to register. 

 

FIRST SACRAMENTS 
All of our young people preparing for 

First Communion in the spring have now 

received the Sacrament of Penance.  This 

first time experience of reconciliation can 

be repeated as often as we need the grace 

of this sacrament.  It is not a once for all, but rather a 

life long habit of trying to live closer and closer to the 

Lord.  So don’t hesitate to come some Saturday morn-

ing at 9:30 to celebrate reconciliation again.  Also, 

now we concentrate more on preparing for 1st Com-

munion so make sure you are signed up for 1st Com-

munion Family Activity on January 22.  Call the 

Rel. Ed. Office (ext. 12) to RSVP your time. 

BAPTISMS 
We welcome into our Community of Faithé.. 

 

Chase Girae Campbell, son of 

Brian & Nahmah (Kim) Campbell 
 

Samantha Jayne Nabuda, daughter of 

Daniel & Lisa (Tallarico) Nabuda 

OVER 50ôS CLUB 
Our next luncheon will be on Jan. 16th.  Our entertain-

ment will be Lawrence Korchnak talking about invest-

ing and collecting coins.  Entertainment will start at 

Noon, then we will have the 50/50 raffle and lunch at 

1 pm.  Also, please remember to pay your dues for 

2017. 

A NIGHT OF MUSIC - EPIPHANY 
ST. RICHARD PARISH 

JAN. 6 - 7 PM 

3841 DICKEY RD., GIBSONIA 

WE HAVE SEEN HIS STAR & COME TO ADORE HIM! 

NEW YEARôS RESOLUTION FOR YOURSELF! 
3 session program at Northland Library 

Jan. 5, 12 & 19 at 7 pm.  Cost is $100 

Contact parishioner Jane Rahenkamp at 412-337-1416 to 

sign up or for more info. 

SACRAMENTAL 

SOCIAL 

COMMUNITY 

GOOD SHEPHERD 


